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Memorandum 
 

Date: January 10, 2008 
To: Nathan Poore, Town Manager 
From: Amanda L. Stearns, Community Development Director 
Cc: Town Council 
Re: Highland Lake Road Grading Workshop 
 
I received this further explanation of the road grading project from Betty Williams at 
CCSWCD.  She will be happy to answer any further questions at the January 22nd 
meeting. 
 
The $1000 that Nathan mentioned for the “Road Grading” can be utilized to do a Road 
Maintenance Workshop on a road in Falmouth.  Funds would be used to pay for the 
Grader/Frontrunner instructor and for some good quality road material or new product 
to be used on a section of road as a pilot test.  Material cost would be matched 50/50 by 
the Road Association.  The pilot test section would be monitored and compared with 
existing road material to gage quality and longevity throughout the grant project.   
 
 
 


